CMA Bulletin


To:                          Trading Parties
No:                         BU039
Title:                     System Upgrade to release 1.4.2 and associated CSD update

Purpose:              For Information
Attachments:    Yes 
From:                    CMA Technical Officer
Date:                     March 5, 2009


Dear Market Participants,

The Central System will be updated to release 1.4.2 over the weekend of March 7/8; release notes will be issued in a separate bulletin.

The Central System will close promptly at 18:30 on Friday March 6.

The change that all parties will see will be the wider range of meter reading validation messages sent when a meter reading is outside the usage threshold. The validation messages have been expanded in accordance with MCCP020 to make it easier to identify negative meter advances and so assist the meter rollover process. 

CSD0203 and CSD0301 will be updated, as defined in MCCP020, in parallel with the system changes. 

Regards Alan Jones

CMA Technical Officer   ¦  01786 468 869(w)  ¦ 07720 895 900(m)  ¦  alan.jones@cmascotland.co.uk
Central Market Agency  ¦  Enterprise House  ¦  Springkerse Business Park  ¦  Stirling ¦  FK7 7UF ¦  Telephone: 01786 468 860  ¦  Fax: 01786 468 868
